
 

COVID-19 Update 
March 27, 2020 

 

Friends, Partners, Customers: 
 
Prior to the “shelter in place” orders put in place in response of the COVID-19 pandemic, BlowHard had taken 
precautionary action to safeguard our employees and ensure our continued support to our first responders 
during and those serving those in need in our communities.  Those who can work from home do so, and 
production work is isolated with shifts around the clock and isolated work stations sanitized regularly.  Our 
commitment to excellence in all aspects of product, support, and service remains unchanged. 
 
While the COVID-19 pandemic continues to impact the health and businesses in our communities, we will be 
working tirelessly with our team and partners to deliver orders in a timely manner as possible.  We are 
committed more than ever to doing what it takes to provide the necessary service to those responding to our 
communities in need during this unprecedented time. 
 
We sincerely wish for everyone to be well and be safe. 
 
Best Regards, 
 

 
Benjamin Hadlock 
Vice President 
 
BlowHard 
1906 Rye Street, SE 
Albany, OR  97322 

541-967-0063 Phone 

541-760-9854 Cell 

541-967-2793 Fax 

  

bhadlock@blowhardfans.com 


